Ne 30/46103

The Embassy of Georgia in New Delhi presents its compliments to the Bengal Chamber of
Commerce and has the honour to inform that the LEPL State Agency of Oil and Gas of
the Ministry of Economy and Sustainable Development of Georgia on 27th November,
2019 announced an Open International Tender to obtain the License for the Use of Oil
and Gas Resources on the XIH License Block. The detailed information about the Tender
is enclosed herewith.

The Embassy has further honour to request esteemed Chamber to forward the
aforementioned information to the relevant agencies of India.

The Embassy of Georgia in New Delhi avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Bengal Chamber of Commérce and Industry the assurances of its highest consideration.
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